
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2020 

   

Question (1) How many complaints have been received regarding 

overflowing litter bins in each of the last three months and 

how this compares to the same period in 2019? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What, if any, changes have been made to the container 

capacity or frequency of collection for litter bins located in 

parks and other beauty spot areas in the last three months? 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 


